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Dear Jennifer,
 

It was a pleasure seeing you at the OT Educational Leadership Summit last week.  Dr. Muir,
our OTD Program Director, and I wanted to make you aware that the OTD program on our
campus and the UAMS Northwest Regional Campus will become the Department of
Occupational Therapy once the new administrative unit status has moved through the
approval processes on both the U of A and UAMS campuses and is approved by ADHE.  

 
Thank you for your continued support and please do let us know if you have questions,
concerns, or suggestions.

 
Best regards,

 
Fran

 
Fran Hagstrom, Ph.D.
University of Arkansas
College of Education and Health Professions
Assistant Dean for the College and Health Professions
GRAD 303
Fayetteville, AR 72701
Telephone:  479-575-4910
Email: fhagstr@uark.edu
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